Rachel Tibbetts

From: Rutterford, Beth - E&E <Beth.Rutterford@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Sent: 03 February 2021 10:22

To: Planning

Cc: Rutterford, Beth - E&E

Subject: Planning Response 21/00283/DISC- Public Rights of Way

Dear Sir/Madame,

Ongoing discussions between applicant and Countryside Access staff are ongoing in terms of
both temporary and permanent diversion of the Public Rights of Way

Applicant should be aware that permanent diversions cannot do not have a guaranteed success
and this should be taken account if work are beginning on site.

Kind regards,

Beth

Beth Rutterford - North East
Countryside Access Officer

Beth.Rutterford@Oxfordshire.qov.uk
07586478824

Web-Site: www.oxfordshire.gov.uk/countryside
For Countryside Access issue reporting: https://camsv.oxfordshire.gov.uk
Fix-My-Street: https://fixmystreet.oxfordshire.gov.uk/
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